
 
JUNE NORCROSS WEBSTER SCOUT RESERVATION  

www.GoToWebster.org  
 
Dear Future Counselor in Training, 
 

Welcome to your 2024 summer camp leadership experience at June Norcross Webster Scout 
Reservation. If you are new to the CIT world, I assure you that you will have a great time. Wherever 
you are placed throughout the week, you will receive instruction in teaching that will significantly 
improve your leadership skills. In Scouting America, the emphasis is on leadership. This emphasis is 
what every CIT will be getting. Whether you are here for one week, two weeks, or the whole summer, 
leadership will be very important and stressful at all times.  

A CIT is the kind of person who is willing to step up to the plate when asked and will help 
anybody in need. They are very caring about their surroundings, fellow CITs and scouts alike. They 
are also professional at all times. Misconduct around scouts, scoutmasters, or staff will not be 
tolerated, and a professional attitude will be expected. CITs are not staff! But they are not campers 
either, placing them in the middle of the spectrum. The following guidelines are included to help you 
realize what you need to do to potentially become part of the most incredible camp staff in the 
Connecticut Rivers Council: 
 

1. RESPECT Everybody – This means that you have to be nice to everybody. Just because you 
are a CIT does not mean that you are better than anybody. 

2. Be SMART—Making the right decisions can be tough, but if you think them through the 
first time, there will be no problems. 

3. Be on time—90% of success is being on time. Being five minutes early shows that you care 
and want to be there. (I need to see this!) 

4. Have FUN – the greatest thing about being at camp for one week or the whole summer is that 
you are AT CAMP! Enjoy it; the week will go by way too quickly, and you will wish you 
could do it again. 

 
The Camp will provide a hat, a Polo shirt, and a neckerchief. You should bring your class A, which 
is not required; most CITs will have Scout Shorts and Socks.  
 

Following these four simple guidelines will help you get on the right track to getting on staff in 
the next few years. I hope you take these guidelines seriously because I will be. I am excited to meet 
you soon. Have a great summer. 
 

We look forward to working with you,  

 
Pat Boyd 
Director – J.N. Webster  



2024 C.I.T. Appointment 
 

Arrive at 11:45 AM on the Sunday of your week at camp. 
 

To Register for your 1st CIT Week, visit this link: https://scoutingevent.com/066-83804 
 
 

•  Week 1 - June 23 - 29, 2024   
•  Week 2 - June 30 - July 6, 2024  
•  Week 3 - July 7 - July 13, 2024  
•  Week 4 - July 14 - July 20, 2024  
•  Week 5 - July 21 - July 27, 2024  
•  Week 6 -  July 28 - August 3, 2024  
•  Week 7 - August 4 - August 10, 2024   
 
 

Upon Arrival, Report to the Mt. Bike/Sports Center 
and meet the C.I.T. Coordinator 

 
• Bring with you a current Health Form and appropriate medication documentation.  

• Register Online with a one-time fee of $200 

• CITs will be provided a Shirt, Hat, & Neckerchief. Scout shorts & socks are highly encouraged.  

• Make a plan. What merit badges are offered at Camp for Eagle? This will be discussed with the CIT 

Coordinator upon arrival. We want you to take full advantage of this opportunity.  

• CIT will stay in 3 or 4-person wall tents in the CIT Campsite, which is in the center of the camp.  

 

If other arrangements need to be made, please contact the Camp 
Office (After June 15) at 860-429-9918 or email 

pat.boyd@scouting.org (anytime) 
  
 


